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Provider Pulse Winter Issue Now Available  

  

 

Effective Date: March 10, 2022 

 
The Winter 2022 issue of Provider Pulse is now available online. The issue contains important 

information on policies and procedures, quality care, plan changes and other materials pertinent 
to providers in the Johns Hopkins Advantage MD, Johns Hopkins Employer Health Programs, 

Priority Partners and Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan networks. 
 

Featured in this issue: 

 What’s new in 2022 

 COVID-19 coding and coverage notification 

 Medical code updates 

 Claims and billing information 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/news_publications/publications.html

